
TTechnical Notice

ELECTRONIC THROTTLE BODY

ENGLISH

WARNING

Do not disconnect any electrical connectors to the electronic throttle body assembly with the ignition switch in the “ON” position. 
Make sure the ignition key is in the off position first.

Additional components may need to be removed before proceeding with the electronic throttle body removal.

Some electronic throttle body assemblies have coolant hose attachments that must be removed during replacement. To prevent 
coolant loss, plug hoses upon removal.

After the replacement of the electronic throttle body, the idle speed may be different or vary. A relearn procedure may be required 
on the vehicle. Refer to the appropriate technical service repair manual and follow “Relearn” instructions.

Accept no compromises, choose only quality replacement fuel system parts.

https://www.carid.com/spectra-premium/
https://www.carid.com/fuel-delivery-parts.html



